
NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FOR INPUT ON THE CONSIDERATION OF A PLAN 
FOR THE USE OF AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN ACT (ARPA) FUNDS 

  
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Allegan County Board of Commissioners (Board) is 
providing an opportunity for input on the use of ARPA funds.  Individuals may provide input 
by sending a communication in writing, by JUNE 30, 2021, 5:00 p.m. to: 
     

County Administration OR administration@allegancounty.org  
ARPA Input 

3283 122nd Avenue 
Allegan, MI  49010 

  
Communications submitted must contain:  Name, Address, Phone Number, Input/Suggestion 
and cost estimate (if applicable).   
  
For information on the ARPA, please visit www.naco.org/covid-19-recovery-clearinghouse.  
To review the Board’s ARPA Plan Framework, Strategic Plan and other ARPA related 
information please visit www.allegancounty.org/arpa. 
 


